
Board Report 6/12/2023

We are finishing the green house as soon as we are able to get access to it.

We got multiple projects to do at the Preschool. 

Windows are going to be installed at the elementary

The gym floors will be refinished in July.

We are going to do pre-maintenance on all the HVAC units at the middle, elementary, and 
annex buildings.

I hired a high school student two days a week to come paint doors or whatever is needed.

We have a lot of odd and end jobs to do in bathrooms, classrooms, and buildings.

Dan Aberasturi.


